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Regulation of Retail Forex

I’m new to the forex trading market so I’m not real sure how it would impact my trading. One thing that
is nice is to have is the ability to get the most out of a trade. The proper use of leverage is the key to any
trade. The current trouble we are in is not because of the forex market. For the government the put this
limit on the traders would not help solve the problem, but I think it would a negative out come that no
one can plan for. Thank you, for your time and I hope that you will reconsider your plans. Ed Wesala


